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I support this bill that will hopefully save the lives of innocent unborn children who have 

been determined to have Down Syndrome.  

It is with regret that I must add that it is also noted that these children can still be aborted 

if the child was conceived as the result of rape or incest, or an abortion is performed 

because of a medical emergency. I do not support these reasons for allowing the aborting 

of these children. In an emergency all effort should be made to save both mother and 

baby. 

 


